The municipality of Germantown City Beautiful commission met on Monday, May 13, 2024
atthe depot. The meeting was called to order at 6:01 PM. In attendance was Robin
Alsip, Shelly Powers, Ellen Weinel and Patty Kidwell.

Old business: there was no old business discussed.

New business: the flowerpots are at Siebenthalers and should be put on the street corners
by memorial day.

Robin is going to ask if the coloring contest sign be removed.

Everyone was asked to keep an eye out on local yards for the flowers contest.

Robin suggested that we do a community cleanup for the fall or next spring. She asked that
we could possibly get dumpsters, vest, and the pick up sticks for the community to use for
an entire weekend.

Possible fall coloring contest could be kids K through three draw the new school building.
There will be no meeting in June. :

We will keep in touch through messenger on Facebook about planting flowers at the
municipal building once we Howard, the flowers have been purchased.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:16 PM

Respectfully submitted,
Patty Kidwell



